Meeting Minutes
Friends of the Berlin Aquatic Center
July 15th, 2024 6:00PM
Location: Library
Members in Attendance: Erica Berkshire, Ammanda Garza, Michele Cassidy
Others in Attendance: Scott Mundro
Old Business: The broken stairs for the deep end slide have been replaced with a donation from Farmers and Merchants Bank. Brochures have been printed and are out at the library and farmers markets. Aqua Yoga with Dr. Culver is back this year. Classes run twice a week throughout July. The first Teen Night was held at the pool on the 12th and was a great success. Engineering plan is scheduled to be done tomorrow, July 16th.
New Business: Scott Mundro from the Berlin Journal was in attendance to get information for a story for the newspaper. After going over information on the fundraising event a discussion was had about printing flyers through the Journal. Scott will email over a draft to preview. 
The BAC will be holding two events coming up, Christmas in July (7/27) and Mermaids and Mateys (8/3). They have asked for help with the events. Victoria will provide a Christmas tree for the pool lobby and our box of ornaments from last year’s tree in the park. Erica will put together goodie bags for both events and bring an activity for each. 
Fundraiser to do hand outs were given out with tasks for each member to complete. Will meet at Longcroft Park after meeting to walk the area and plan layout for event. Discussion on drumming up community support before next City Council meeting. A decision to put out a poll to gauge community support for the pool efforts and collect numbers for text reminders before the meeting was decided on. Erica will create the survey and publish it this week. 
Next meeting July 31st, 6 pm at the Berlin Library.
